
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 19/04/2024  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

Weatherproof coats 
With the weather being very unpredictable we would ask that children 
always have a named, warm, waterproof coat in school. 
Earth Day – ‘Planet vs Plastic’ - Monday 22nd April 
To support this day, your child may come to school dressed in blue and 
green (no charge) and we ask that your child brings in a ‘plastic free’ 
snack, or packed lunch (if they have one), on this day.  Thank you. 
 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

Mon 13th – Thurs 16th May:  SATs week.  
Monday 20th May: Extreme English Week  
Included in our activities during this week is an Author Visit  
on the 23rd and a character dress up day on Friday 24th May.  
Tues 21st-Weds 22nd May: Bikeability Training 
Thursday 27th June: Y6 Showcase @ 1.30pm ‘Capturing Images’ 
Please join us as we build machines such as ‘zoetropes’ and/or  ‘camera 
obscuras’ that use light to create images. 
 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email 

me using the contact details at 

the top of the page. 

  

Certificate Winners 
Last Week – 12/4/2024 

 

Christian Value – Eva  
Curriculum Award – Reilly 
Star Writer  
 

This Week – 19/04/2024 
 
Christian Value – Isla B 
Curriculum Award - Lewis 
Star Writer – Max 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

This week in Class 5 we have continued to fine tune our skills in 
Maths, Reading and Grammar. Our Maths has focused on reading 
and plotting co-ordinates in all four quadrants, finding missing 
points for given shapes as well as translating them. We have 
worked on our inference skills in Reading using a short text 
ironically named ‘The Hottest Day’! Despite the current climate, 
the children were still able to remember that lovely feeling of a 
warm breeze and the sun on your skin. Grammar work has 
powered through a range of topics from pronouns to standard 
English – maybe you could ask your child to explain these to you? 
SATs week takes place between Monday 13th May and Thursday 
16th May this year. I will be sending out an information sheet 
regarding the arrangements for this next week. 

We have begun learning about the workings of the circulatory 
system in Science. Having learnt the function of the heart, we 
went on to investigate the effect of various exercise intensities on 
our heart rate. The children did very well working scientifically to 
take their own heart rates after different exercises. On that note, 
a reminder that PE is on a Tuesday this term as it is being 
delivered by PNE coaches. Please ensure full School PE kit, thank 
you. 

 

Bikeability 

Please return completed Go 

Velo Rider Information Forms 

to school ASAP to give them 

time to prepare for the 

sessions. Thank you. 
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